## THE CANADIAN INSTITUTE

January 30, 2012

Mr. Sergio Karas
Barrister & Solicitor
Karas & Associates Immigration Lawyers
65 Queen St. W.
Suite 1505
Toronto, ON M5H 2M5

Dear Mr. Karas:

Re: 21st Annual Construction Superconference

December 6-7

Marriott Bloor Yorkville Hotel, Toronto

Thank you very much for your participation in the Construction Superconference. Please find enclosed a token of our appreciation for your participation at this conference.

I am aware of the time and effort you put into preparing and participating in the conference. The delegates appreciated the results of your efforts and I hope that you found the experience to be worthwhile as well.

As you are aware, delegates were asked to complete evaluation forms at the end of the conference. The response we received from them was very positive. They found the presentations to be both informative and valuable and felt that they gained practical insights from attending the conference.

We look forward to inviting you to participate in future programmes and thank you again for helping to make this conference a success.

Yours very truly,

THE CANADIAN INSTITUTE



Lawyer and Legal Conference Producer s.khatkur@canadianinstitute.com



